English
We will be reading the Selfish
Crocodile and going on our own
animal safari. We will be writing
recounts about what we have seen
using time conjunctions.

Maths
Next week in Maths we will be looking
at the composition of numbers 5-10.
We will be looking at different ways of
making these numbers and using
rekenreks to help us.

We will be exploring Dance on
Fridays with Premier Sport. Please
ensure your child has a full, named

PE kit including joggers.

We will be rehearsing our Harvest
Festival Songs. We will be thinking
about us'tng our voices to create an

effect.

Poetry
We will be looking at classic Poems
from our “Poetry Basket”.
This half term our poems are “All
About Me”

Week beginning 23.09.24

Incredible Me!

Science
In Science we will be continuing to
look at the human body and
identifying the different parts and
thinking about whether animals
have the same body parts as us.

Art
This half term we are going to be
looking at sketching and mark
making in Art and using H and B
pencils to create different patterns
and textures such as cross
hatching, circling and spirals.

Phonics
We will be recapping and reviewing
Basics 4 and reading CVCC words.
Look out for our phonics newsletter
coming home each Friday.

PSHE
This half term we are focusing on our
school values. This week we are
looking at collaboration.

Geography
Next week we will be comparing
the outdoor environments from
Foundation Stage and Year One
and looking at similarities and
differences.




